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“Is There an Anti-Jewish Bias in Today’s University?” 

 

Rosenfeld is the author of numerous scholarly and critical articles 
on American poetry, Jewish writers, and the literature of the  
Holocaust. His most recent study, The End of the Holocaust,  
contends that the proliferation of books, films, television programs, 
museums, and public commemorations related to the Holocaust 
has, perversely, brought about a diminution of its meaning and a 
denigration of its memory. 
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Irving M. Glazer Chair in Jewish Studies; Director, Institute for the 
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Sunday, April 15, 2012, 7:30p.m. 
Cowles Auditorium 
The Humphrey School of Public Affairs  
 
The event is free and open to the public. 

Made possible by a grant from: Imagine Fund Special Events Programs, The Bernard and Fern Badzin Lecture Series Fund, Wexler Special Events Fund for  

Holocaust & Genocide Studies, Berman Family Chair in Jewish Studies & Hebrew Bible, International Travel Grant from the Global Programs & Strategy Alliance,  

Checkpoint Charlie Stiftung. 

Additional funding and support provided by University of Minnesota: Institute for Advanced Study, Center for Austrian Studies, Center for Jewish Studies, Center for German & 

European Studies, Department of History, Institute for International Legal & Security Studies, Department of Classical & Near Eastern Studies, Department of French & Italian, 

Department of Political Science, Religious Studies, Department of Art History, Department of Anthropology, Department of German, Scandinavian & Dutch, Department of  

Philosophy, Legal History Workshop, Human Rights Center, Jonathan Paradise Hebrew Language Fund, Humphrey School of Public Affairs, Law School, Institute for Law and 

Rationality.  

Community partners:  Jewish Community Relations Council, Jewish Historical Society of the Upper Midwest, St. Paul Jewish Fund and Council, St. Paul JCC. 

Alvin H. Rosenfeld’s appearance is in conjunction with the Symposium, Betrayal of the Humanities:  
The University During the Third Reich. Sunday, April 15 & 16, Mondale Hall.   
Visit the Betrayal of the Humanities website at http://z.umn.edu/both. 


